
FEDERAL RESERVE BANK
OF KANSAS CITY

GEO. H. HAMILTON September 9, 1935
GOVERNOR

Mr, Lawrence Clayton
Assistant to the Governor
Federal Reserve Board
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr. Clayton:

?/hen you were here I failed to find out where
Governor Eccles could be reached, and I would appreciate your
giving me his address at your earliest convenience.

Our board of directors meet with the directors
of the branch at Denver on September 19, and that might be a
convenient time for Governor Eccles to meet with us all. In
any event, I desire to urge that he stop in Kansas City enroute
to 7/ashington,as we would like to have him look over our plant,
meet our directors, and if he has no objections have luncheon
or dinner with some of our bankers.

We enjoyed your brief visit with us and hope
you will find occasion to drop in on us more frequently.

Yours sincerely,
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September 12, 1935*

Mr« G, H, Hamilton, Governor,
Federal Reserve Bank of
Kansas City, Missouri*

Dear Governor Hamilton*

Replying to yours of September 9th, Governor
Eccles can be reached in care of the Eccles Investment
Company, Ogden Utah* While I doubt that he will b«
coming back this way as early as September 19th, it
might be you could interest him in flying over to
Denver from Salt Lake City, which would only be a mat-
ter of three or four hours.

I enjoyed ray visit at your bank and city very
much and hope to have the opportunity again before long,
Please remember me to Mr, Helm who was so kind to me
while there*

lours sincerely,

Lawrence Clayton,
Assistant to the Chairman.
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